
Wisconsin FAASTeam presents:

Cold Weather Operations And You

EAA Chapter 18 and the Milwaukee FSDO are
sponsoring a FAA Safety Event, "Cold Weather
Operations". The topics will be presented by
FAAST Safety Represntatives Nick Heffron and
Jeff Wisneski.
This is the first of many that will be held
throughout the year. Join us at the Lawrence
Timmerman Field, Airport (MWC). This event will
have refreshments prior to the session, but it will
not be a full social as we have in the summer.
Directions: The meeting will be held in the Civil Air
Patrol Conference Room located at 9393 West Appleton
Avenue at the Lawrence Timmerman Field, Milwaukee, WI.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


